33rd Annual Meeting of the Hartwells of America held at 当年の Harvard, Mass.

June 27, 1970

The 33rd Annual Meeting of the Hartwells of America was held in Fellowship Hall, Harvard, Mass.

A delicious dinner served by the ladies of the Unitarian Church was enjoyed by all. The entire gathering were the guests of Mrs. Winnifred Sturdy, our president.

The business meeting was opened at 1:30 P.M. by the president, Mrs. Sturdy.

Twenty-seven members were present at the reunion.

A vote of thanks was given to the ladies of the church for an excellent dinner.

It was also voted to hold the 1971 reunion in Harvard, the ladies agreeing to serve the dinner. Mrs. Sturdy emphasized that the annueal meeting is always the last Saturday in June.

A list of deceased members was read by the president:

Francis E. Hartwell, Venice, Florida Harry P. Sturdy, Harvard, Mass. W. Frederic Hartwell, Wellesley, Mass. Burton C. Miller, Baton Rouge, La. Mrs. Richard Laws Hartwell, Littleton, Mass. Frederick M. Rand, Marshfield, Mass. Mrs. Margaret Hartwell Tourison, Buryn, Mawr, Pa. Scott Hartwell Davis, Wellesley Hills, Mass.

The following letters of regret were received and read by the president.

Denver A. Hartwell, Middleboro, Mass. Mrs. Cecil J. Scott, Edgewood, R.I. Miss Dorothea Cotton, Melrose, Mass.

The 1969 minutes of the secretary were read and approved.

The report of the treasurer was read by Roger Hartwell for Mrs. W. Frederic Hartwell.

Excerpts from a letter from Raymond K. Harris were read by Mrs. Sturdy.

It was voted to take no action on raising the dues at this time.

The corresponding secretary, Miss Priscilla F. Hartwell, stated that she had received no reply to her letter from Mr. Rodney Hartwell asking him for a report.

A motion was made and seconded to have the corresponding secretary write to Rodney Hartwell and ask him to make a report in person at the 1971 meeting. It was also voted to offer to pay his fare one way. So voted.

Mr. Webber mentioned the excellent group pictures taken by Charles Hartwell. Voted to extend Mr. Hartwell a vote of thanks for his picture. It was announced that a group picture would be taken at the close of the meeting.

A motion was made and seconded that a memorial resolution for Mr. W. Frederic Hartwell be prepared by H. Roger Hartwell.

This resolution to be suitably typed and inserted in the minutes of this meeting. So voted.

Prizes will be given to:

Oldest Lady - Mrs. Winnifred Sturdy, Harvard, Mass.
Oldest Gentlemen - Warren Hartwell, Alton, N.H. age 75
Youngest Member - Charles Hartwell, Boston, Mass age 36
Youngest Member - Charles Hartwell, Hartwell,
Traveling Greatest Distance - Lloyd & Henry Hartwell,
Stetson, Maine

Members attending first time:

Mr. Henry Hartwell, Stetson, Maine Mrs. Albert Hartwell, Littleton, Mass.

Mr. Alden Webber called for nominations for treasurer for 1970-71 Miss Ber#1 Hartwell was nominated and duly elected.

A motion was made and seconded to thank Mrs. Catherine Hartwell for acting as treasurer during the emergency. So voted.

A motion was made and seconded to have the president appoint a committee of three to look into the feasibility of providing a suitable plaque for the Hartwell Farm in Lincoln. A report to be made at the next meeting. So voted.

The president appointed the following committee:

Alden Webber Roger Hartwell Charles Hartwell

The meeting adjourned at 2:45 P. M.

Respectfully submitted,

Donaldle fooduou Recording secretae

REPORT OF TREASURER, JUNE 1970

THE HARTWELLS OF AMERICA

BANK ACCOUNTS

SUFFOLK FRANKLIN SAVINGS BANK:

Account No. 251581 - \$1,721.95 as of 6/27/70

SULLOLK FRANKLIN SAVINGS BANK:

Account No. 404335 2 --- PERMANENT FUND
\$440.80

SUFFOLK FRANKLIN SAVINGS BANK:
Account No. 490 008 7 -- \$206.80

TOTAL AMOUNT ON HAND \$2369.55

Respectfully Submitted
Mrs. Catherine Hartwell
Treasurer, prottem

dodors:

Rodney Hartwell, J.A.S. Patricia Crosland Hartwell



4th September 1970

Dear Priscilla,

Thank you for your letter of the 26th of August which arrived while my wife and I were away for a few days.

I would be delighted to attend the 1971 meeting of The Hartwell Family Association and will plan to attend. It is very generous of the Association to pay one-half of my fare, and as I will be bringing my wife I will accept as the two fares will be rather large. This will mean that I will only need to pay for Pat's fare and then half of mine!

Please give me an idea of how the President, Mrs. Study, wishes to have the report given, and what she wishes to have included?

It has been many years since I was last in New England, and I am very much looking forward to the trip.

Many good wishes,

Most sincerely,

Rodney Hartwell, F.A.S.

March Marine Manuella Marine M Best to you and p